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| oppose these new changes, as it just doesn’t make sense. North Epping has been part of Bennelong
since 1977, and Epping town centre for over 20 years.

Epping is a transport hub and with large growth potential forecasted, as well town centre planning,
it’s as if this proposed change was made by someone seating in an office interstate and just looked
on the map and draw a line, whilst not knowing the heritage and the people of the Epping.

Please keep Epping and North Epping in Bennelong as we have been for the past 50 years.

Regards

Tim Wang
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